
      




      Ms. Jan O’Sullivan
      Minister for Education & Skills,
      Marlborough Street, 
      Dublin 1.

_____________________ 

Our Ref.: SM1/0416				      
25TH April 2016
Re:  Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council (SM1/0416)
Dear Minister O’Sullivan,
The following Motion was PASSED at the meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 11th April 2016:
“In light of the potential loss of 1.5million euro of EGF funding from the Lufthansa Technic Programme to the Country, this Council agrees to write to the Minister of Education, Secretary General of the Department of Education, Chief Executive of the Dublin, Dun Laoghaire Education Training Board & the Secretary General of the Department of Social Protection urging them to do everything in their power to ensure that the money is spent by the deadline September 2016.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.  Please quote our reference number on any correspondence.

Yours sincerely,



__________________________
Tom O’Neill,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.

   



Mr. S. Ó’Foghlú,
Secretary General, 
Department of Education and Skills, 
Secretary General's Office,
Tyrone House, Marlborough Street, 
Dublin 1. D01 RC96
_____________________ 
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